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<<<insert date>>>

<<<insert address of politician being written to>>>

Dear <<<insert name of politician>>>:

Re: Unfair side effects of Ontario's Fair Housing Plan

My name is <<<insert name of letter writer>>>. I am a law-abiding, tax paying Ontarian and voter and I am one of hundreds of families in threat of becoming homeless, losing my life savings, suffering catastrophic consequences and insurmountable debt from which my family and I may never recover from.

My family is a victim of the side effects of a policy created by the Ontario government to generate fair housing solutions for Ontarians as well as to keep outsiders out. But what about keeping Ontarians like me in? 

We purchased a pre-construction  home prior to the implementation of the government’s policies in April 2017. We were able to afford our new home last year when we signed our purchase agreements, however we find ourselves unable to do so after the new rules were put into place. We are shocked and stunned to discover the hard way, that there is lack of consumer protection and regulations within the new home building industry, and as a result there is an unwillingness for organizations to help us in this very manipulated and unfair circumstance. It is worth noting  that, on March 24th, 2016 we were assured by Premier Wynne herself that “Ontario will not follow BC’s tax on foreign homebuyers” (BNN, The Canadian Press).

<<<Councillor/Mayor (insert name)>>>> I ask, how in good faith could you continue to grant a large, powerful and already wealthy developer permits to build in your town, when you know hardworking families like mine are suffering? 

In addition to that, I ask is there a solution that you can bring forward to save these families from a policy that the province created but is now ruining lives?

I urgently request your help and intervention in this matter and I await your reply.

Sincerely,


<<<insert name>>>

